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Dear Don and Evelyn, 

THE UNIVERSITY OF ALBERTA 
EDMONTON , CANADA 

26 August, 1969 

Just a note to express my belated thanks for 
yotrwonderful hospitality. I'd have written 
much sooner but it's been rather involved here 
finding an apartment and being invited out all 
the time to meet everyone. It has been busy. 

Rob has now taken off for a couple of weeks to 
do some field work in the Cyprus Hills, and 
archaeologically at least, it's quite around 
here. Rob seems XIE fine, and he's been doing 
some spectacular flint knapping. I'm sure he'll 
be a great help in the course. 

The drive up here, through the Salmon River 
Country was spectacular and I've got to get back 
down there some time soon. I saw all sorts of 
potential sites from the road including, I think, 
a few good rock shelters. Has anyone worked that 
area yet? 

I hope your vacation has given you a chance to 
get some rest, and I do hope we'll be able to 
get together again before too long. Thanks again. 
The moose antler project is in the works, by the 
way. 

Yours, 
.I ___ , 

David Lubell 


